
 
 

 

April 2024 
 

Class 3 Residential,  Wednesday 5th June to Friday 7th June 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is not too long now until Class 3’s exciting residential trip to Robinwood Activity Centre in Todmorden. 
We would be most grateful if you could check your payment schedules and make sure you are up to date.  
 
Please find attached, a personal information form which must be completed in full and returned to Mrs 
Pickup at your earliest convenience and by Monday 15th April. Please note that special dietary requests on 
these forms will be strictly adhered to by Robinwood and your child will not be able to change them in-situ.  
We have also included a comprehensive kit list for your information. 
 
Robinwood does offer a souvenir shop and the time to choose something is included in the children’s 
schedule.  We would ask that your child brings no more than £15 with them to buy something to 
remember their trip by, if they would like to.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information or support, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
K.Lambert 
 
Mrs K Lambert 
Head Teacher 


